
Do you wish to speak in support 

of your submission?:  
No 

Do you support the disposal of 
Grove Street Park? :  

Yes, I support the disposal of Grove Street Park 

Let us know why:  

The new playground which will be developed in the subdivision 
will give families a chance to continue to use a playground 
facility within the area, as well as offer a bigger scale and 

hopefully offer more range of play equipment. This will give 

families an opportunity to use an upgraded playground in the 
growing area. Tinwald’s population growth is expected to jump 
quite quickly with the new development and this will be an 
attractive sales point for families considering the area - which 

in turn will also benefit the local school. Removing the old 

playground is an appropriate position for subdivision access 

and makes traffic flow more practical. I am in favour of this as 
my family will benefit from a newer playground within the area.  

Do you have any further 

comments?:  
 

I understand that all 

submissions are public 
documents and will be made 
available on Council’s website 

with the names of submitters 
included:  

Yes 

Personal Details 

Full Name:  K Spurgeon 

 


